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Look for us on Facebook

Upcoming meeting
Our next dinner meeting will be November 23 at the Centerville Senior Center beginning at 6:30 
pm.  Our program will feature Ed Buckholz of the Centerville Police Department

Lions hear from SWCS
Zachary Lee from Wayne County Soil & Water Conservation Service spoke to 
member of the Centerville Lions Club Monday evening, November 9.  
 
Lee talked about local watersheds and ways to minimize our impact on them. 
He also told members that the Soil & Water Conservation is participating in the 
matching funds program from the Wayne County Foundation. 
 
He hopes to use those funds to provide discounted rain barrels to the local 
community.  If  all  goes well,  the rain barrels will  be provided for sale in the 
spring.

Vision Screening

Centerville Lions Club members participated in the Lions Vision Screening 
Program  in  Centerville-Abington  Community  Schools  on  September  21. 
Third, fifth and eight grade students were tested.  PDG Jack Buckland of the 
Richmond Lions Club headed up the project.                                       
   

Ask a friend to attend a meeting with you!  
Ask one!  They just might attend!

 Future meetings and events
December 14 – Christmas Banquet
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